
 

STELLA MARIS CONVENT SR. SEC. SCHOOL NARAYANPUR, 

SULTANPUR 

 
 

Dear Parents of Nursery to XII 

To show our solidarity with the Christian 

brethren in their days of silence and prayer on 

Good Friday and Holy Saturday, the school will 

remain closed on 7th & 8th April 2023. 

Regards 

Principal 

SMCSNP 


